
Federal Agency Speaks Out on the ADA, Due

Process, and Right to Counsel in Guardianships

A new report by the National Council on Disability calls
on the United States Department of Justice to issue
guidance to state courts on their legal obligations under the
Americans with Disabilities Act in guardianship cases.

The proposals are consistent with and advance similar 
recommendations made over the last few years by the
Disability and Guardianship  Project of Spectrum Institute.

For information on the Disability and Guardianship

Project, go to:  http://pursuitofjusticefilm.com/

To access the NCD report online, go to: 
https://ncd.gov/newsroom/2018/federal-report-examines-guardianships  
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